
50th Anniversary of Torpoint Town Council

LOCAL GOVERNMENT ACT 1972 

NOTICE OF THE ANNUAL 
TOWN (PARISH) MEETING 
FOR TORPOINT
Notice is hereby given that on
 Thursday 9th May 2024
Main Hall | Torpoint Council Chambers 7.00pm 

1) Minutes of the last Town (Parish) Meeting - Thursday 25th May 2023

2)	Matters Arising

3)	Report from the Town Mayor covering the activities of the
Town Council, to include updates on the following:

i) 3G Football Turf Pitch
ii) Lower Fore Street Development

4) Questions from Electors of the Parish

5)	Any Motions from the Electors of the Parish

6)	Date of the Next Meeting - to be agreed

Councillor Gary Davis 
Town Mayor 
15th April 2024

In May 2022 Torpoint Town Council adopted their Equality, Diversity and 
Inclusion Policy. Within this policy it is recognised that to truly understand 
accessibility issues throughout our community, we would require a group of 
community focussed residents to come together. In October 2022 the Torpoint 
Diverse Advisory Panel met for the first time to establish the purpose of the panel, 
what role they play and how they can provide support to the town council.

Since this time, we have made great strides in our purpose to improve 
accessibility within Torpoint and are working through the accessibility audit, 
conducted in September 2022 of all council premises.

An accessible drop off sign is now in place at the entrance to Bénodet Park.  
The hearing loop within the Council Chambers has been serviced. The council 
is seeking permission to remove the handrail at the Barossa Road entrance to 
Cambridge Field.

We are very excited to tell you that we are inviting all local businesses, 
organisations and community groups to join the ‘Inclusive Partner Scheme’  
that Torpoint Diverse Advisory Panel is launching, please see below or scan the 
QR code for further details of how to get involved. 

More information will be shared over the coming weeks. 

An important plea is to ask all Torpoint residents and visitors to be 
considerate when parking in and around Torpoint, this includes 
parking on pavements and close to junctions.

Update from the Torpoint Diverse Advisory Panel

Would you like the 
Town Mayor to attend 
your significant family 
birthday, wedding 
anniversary or event?

Please email admin@torpointtowncouncil.gov.uk




